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Booster Meeting
May 3, 2022 @ 6:00pm

· The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm by Brandi McNeill.  
· Secretary Report- Previous meeting minutes are on the band page to view.  www.neoshoband.com
· Treasurer Report- The beginning balance was $6,910.82 and ending balance was $7,734.13. Stephanie Wilkie motioned to accept the treasurer’s report, Milinda Venter seconded the motion.  The Treasurer's Report was approved. 

PASTA & JAZZ
· There was $3,336.00 Income from ticket sales, etc.  We had $2915.00 in expenses, including scholarships.  Net profit was $421.00 and the GoFundMe has approx. $100 that will be transferred to the Booster Account in the near future.  We did have lots of extra pasta left over this year.  That is one area that we can look at to reduce cost in the future.  

YEARBOOK
· We sold 75 yearbooks at this point for $1500.00 in income.  We have to pay $12.01 for each book, 125 minimum order, for a total of $1501.25.  The JH and MS concert is next week so there may be a few more sales at those concerts.  

PROPS
· Mr. Duffield would like to use the vinyls like we did last year.  Other ideas include unicycles, hula hoops, LED light sign, elephant stands.  He will have a Field Crew (formerly Band Managers) of 5 to help. 
· He would like for Boosters to pay for half of the vinyls like we did last year. 
· Mr. Duffield will work on selling the wagon from last year.  He will take pictures and list it for sale. 







[bookmark: _GoBack]OTHER BUSINESS
· Golf Cart- Mr. Duffield will gather specs and we will discuss this at the executive meeting.  There is not money in the budget from the school to purchase one this year. 
· Arby’s Night- we will try doing this during the summer if we can get a date set. 
· Pride Night in August- We did not make a lot of money last year and it was very much separated because of construction.  No one had any other suggestions so the officers will discuss it more at the next meeting.
· Senior Night- set for August 26th as of now.  Boosters requested Mr. Duffield ask for a later date so that it would be easier to have everything ready.  
· Senior Banners- We would like to get these completed before the end of the year.  We will work to set a date and get photos taken.


The booster officers will hold an Executive Meeting on June 14th.  
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